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This bill is extremely divisive and most likely unconstitutional. It is also racist to the 

core. It represents a wealth redistribution from Oregonian taxpayers to people based 

on their skin color. If any education is needed for Oregonians, it is how to recognize 

racism and that ALL RACISM IS WRONG. Always has been. Always will be.  


